## **CAMPUS SOLICITATION POLICY**

The intent of the Campus Solicitation Policy is to ensure non-interference with the educational activities and business operations of the college. It is the general policy of the college not to serve as a forum or meeting place wherein vendors can solicit employees or students. In addition, MWCC community members cannot use college email, MWCC social media channels, and/or the iConnect web app to solicit others or sell items for any reason unless the activity has been officially sanctioned by the college. For a full description of the Campus Solicitation Policy and related procedures, please contact Student Services or the Director of Human Resources.